

Newsletter

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Attendance

Chestnut class had the highest attendance last week with 99%. Whole school attendance was once again above our target at 96%.

The week before half-term was the **eighth** week in a row that whole school has been above our target of 95%.

Well done everyone!!
Please don't forget to ring 822326
if your child unable to attend
school. Thank you.

Nestle Box Tops for Books/Sainsbury's Active Kids

Please keep sending in your Box Tops tokens and the Sainbury's Active Kid's tokens too. There is a box situated in the foyer. Thank you.

Stars of the Week

The following children were given a Head Teacher Award at Friday's Achievement Assembly following a recommendation from their teacher: Sam Hardy, Thomas Kerry, Justin Cook, Courtney Lewis, Nikita Linney, Gabriel Irvine, Natasha Olsen, Summer Hann, Melissa Wilson, Rachael Holman, Jake Irvine, Andrew Condie, Tanya Watts, Charlotte Stewart, Kobi Temperley, Demmi Havenhand, Charday Thompson, Emily Condie, Aimee Urwin, Chelsea Davison and Maisie Thornton.

. Well done to all of them and keep up the good work!

Top Table Lunch

The following children all had their lunch with
Mrs Rayson and Miss Daley at the Top Table on the Friday before
half term: Alex Roy, Conner Dodds, Savannah Sweetlove, Melissa
Wilson, Ben Williams Josh foster, Billie Law and Beth
Darbyshire.These children were rewarded for their outstanding
work that week.

Ice-Cream Friday

The following children all had ice-cream sundaes in Ice-Cream Friday before half term: Jack Pollard, Evan Reed, Kelsie Saddler, Nathan Roy, Katie Lang, Naomi Nicholson. These children were chosen because they had been particularly well behaved during that week.

World Book Day

World Book day is next Thursday 6th March, as always all children in school will receive one World Book Day token which can be taken to selected book retailers and exchanged for one of ten World Book day books on offer. This year only, children can (instead of getting a book) exchange their token for a place in the Whipple Scrumptious prize draw, celebrating 50 years of 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.' There are 5 VIP family tickets for the musical up for grabs. Please see token for more details.

Also this year we are giving children the chance to dress up on WBD as favourite characters. We will require a £1 donation and all money will be used to help send books to Africa.

Don't forget to come along from this Monday 3rd until Friday 7th March between 8.45am and 9.15am to read with your children in class.

There are also things you can do outside of school too, including the design a bookmark competition and the 500 words competition.

To find out more visit www.worldbookday.com

Football After-School Club (Y3 and Y4 only)

We will be starting a Football After-School club for Y3 and Y4, from Monday 3rd March. If your child is interested in joining please complete and return the slip below. Please ensure that they bring their PE kit on Monday 3rd March to enable them to take part in this club.

Football After-School Club (Y3 and Y4 only)		
My Child	Class	would like to participate in the FootballAfter-
School club	starting this Monday 3 rd March.	I will collect my child promptly at 4.00pm.
	Signature of Parent _	